Anti-Bullying					Class		

Bullying is an important issue that we take very seriously. Mrs Woodfield is going to write a new anti-bullying policy and she would like our help. We are also going to asking staff, parents and governors for help in writing the new policy. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please can you have a discussion about bullying in your class? The following questions may help to guide your discussion. Feel free to use the other side of this sheet too!

What is bullying?




Why is it important that bullying is dealt with and stops?




How do we stop bullying when it happens in our school?




Have you any other ideas of what else we could do to stop any bullying in our school? 






Please bring this completed sheet to the next school council meeting on 23.1.17
